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Please be sure to fill out 2019 Snow Plow Agreement & 2019 Dog License Application 
as needed. 

 

        Village of Chenequa 
 

December 2018 Newsletter                                 Happy Holidays! 
  

Plow Markers and Driveway Clearance 
• • • 

Due to the early onset of winter we have noticed that many residents have not had the ability to put plow 
markers in the ground yet. Inadequate marking makes it very difficult for our Highway/Forestry department 
to determine where the driveway boundaries are. As a result, extensive turf damage and large missed areas 
are likely. Before a heavy frost sets in the ground we recommend that if you have not done so, please take 
some time to properly mark your driveway boundaries. If you find that the soil is still frozen we recommend 
using a large screwdriver and a hammer to make a “pilot hole” in the soil first.    
 

Additionally, please take a moment to evaluate your driveway to make sure that trees/shrubs and yard 
ornaments are set back appropriately from the driveway. We request a minimum clearance of 12’ x 12’. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Cody Lincoln 
Forester/Public Works 

Village of Chenequa - April 2, 2019 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in the Village 
of Chenequa, on Tuesday, April 2, 2019, the following offices are to be 
elected to succeed the present incumbents listed.  The term for Village 
Trustee begins on April 16, 2019.  The term for all other offices begins on 
May 1, 2019.  All terms are for two years unless otherwise indicated. 
 

OFFICE    INCUMBENT 
Village President   Jo Ann F Villavicencio 
Village Trustee   Michael Pranke 

 Village Trustee   John Syburg 
 Village Trustee   David Myers 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that the first day to circulate nomination 
papers is Saturday, December 1, 2018 and the final day for filing 
nomination papers is 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 2, 2019 in the 
office of the Village Clerk. 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that if a primary election is necessary, 
the primary will be held on Tuesday, February 19, 2019. 
 

Done in the Village of Chenequa on November 12, 2018. 
 
      Pamela Ann Little 
      Village Clerk 
 
Type A Notice – Posted & Published 11/27/2018 

 

Notice of Spring Election 
John’s Disposal Holiday 

Schedule: 
 

Christmas Day – 12/25/2018 
New Year’s Day – 1/1/2019 

Collection will be delayed by 
one day those weeks. 

Village Hall closings in 
observance of Christmas and 

New Year’s Day 
 

Monday, December 24th 
Tuesday, December 25th  
Monday, December 31st  

Tuesday, January 1st 
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